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Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

March 24th 2022

We are very excited to inform you that Father Henri Voisin School will be having their annual
Career Fair on Friday, April 29th 2022, virtually & in-person! One of our school goals is to help our
students feel prepared for lifelong learning, the world of work and citizenship. This opportunity will
give our students a chance to explore a variety of career options as they consider their futures.

Prior to the Career Fair date, our Grade 3-5 students will be spending time in class exploring
different career options. We will be using the students’ interest inventories, background knowledge
and career research to try and make our Career Fair day as meaningful as possible for our
students.

As we plan Career Fair, we are looking for virtual and/or in-person presenters. If you have a
career you would like to share with our students, we would love to have you volunteer your time
and present! In order to participate, you would need to commit to preparing a presentation,
either pre-recorded or in-person. If you choose to do an in-person presentation, we ask that you
plan to be at Father Henri Voisin from 12:30pm - 2:45pm on Friday, April 29th. If you choose to
pre-record, we will need the video on or before Monday, April 24th

Your presentation can include a virtual four of your business or a mixture of pre-recorded
and live content. The creation of Links for virtual presenters will be done by our career fair
committee and you will be connected to a staff member at FHV as a support person leading up
to the event. If you choose to pre-record, we will work with you to upload your presentation to
YouTube. Again, our career fair committee will ensure these tasks are completed with minimal
work on your behalf aside from recording your presentation and generously volunteering your
time.

If you are interested in being a presenter at our Career Fair, please contact Miss Clark
(samantha.clark@rdcrs.ca) or Mr. Jackson (steve.jackson@rdcrs.ca). We would like to have all of
our presenters in place by Tuesday, April 5th. We are looking for approximately 10-12 presenters
from a variety of occupations.

Thank you for your continued support of our students’ growth and learning!
Sincerely,

Father Henri Voisin Staff & Students



